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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have come to the end of another fabulous term! It was great to see so many of you at ‘Wonderful 
Wednesday’ this week enjoying the activities and seeing the progress your children have been making with 
their learning. Your feedback and comments have been lovely to read as always.   
 

It has been another busy week with lots of science activities going on including the Planetarium visiting 
school on Tuesday and workshops happening in school where children have been learning about habitats 
for insects amongst other exciting facts! We celebrated Safer Internet Day on Tuesday, the children have 
learnt lots of facts on how to keep them safe online, I know some parents learnt new things during 
Wonderful Wednesday too! We all use the internet in our daily lives as it is such a great tool, but it can 
have some safety concerns that we need to keep our children from.  
 

We have celebrated these children in assembly today for achieving the certificate of excellence or the 
values award for their class:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our attendance winners this week, are Year 6 with 94.8%  It has been a very low week in school for 
attendance, the government expectation is for all children to be in school for at least 96% of the school 
year. Hopefully the break of half-term will stop the spread of these current germs and we can start Term 4 
in good health and everyone in school and on time!  
 

These children have received their 50 reads prize and chosen a 
book from the vending machine this week: Victoria, Zayyan, 
Amira and Arlo in Reception, Ava and Ianna in Year 1, Lorsch in 
Year 4, Ramla in Year 5 and Lexi in Year 6 – well done all of you!   
 

Our housepoint winners of the week, as shown in the graph, are 
Bowood. The Mountford Manor House of the Term, goes to 
BOWOOD with an impressive 1845 total points scored– a big well 
done to you all!  
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The girls football team played this week in a tournament and although it was a just for fun event, they were 
by far the ‘winners’ by winning 4 of their matches and drawing the fifth match. We are so proud of them 
and the commitment they show to their team and the resilience they show when playing in tournaments 
and matches – well done girls!  
 
Wishing you all a wonderful half term break, we look 
forward to seeing all the children back in school on  
Monday 24th February.  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 

 
Some safer Internet Day videos you may want to watch.  
 
Safer Internet Day 2024 - Early Years (Key Stage 1) Film 
 

Safer Internet Day 2024 - Key Stage 2 Film 

 

Safer Internet Day 2024 - Film for parents and carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Monday 24th February – Start of Term 4  
New topic and value  
 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day  
 

Tuesday 11th March – Parents’ Evening  
 

Thursday 13th March – Parents’ Evening  
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